
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

As part of our ‘Ruthless Romans’ topic, we will be making Roman 

tunics.  

For this activity to be completed successfully, please could you bring 

in one plain pillowcase for your child by Friday 28th April.  

We appreciate your support in advance. 

Thank you, 

Miss Fish and Miss Iscioglu 


